## Welcome to Penn!

The Office of Parent Outreach and Development would like to welcome you and your family to the University of Pennsylvania! As new or returning Penn parents, you are important members of the community, and we want to make sure you have resources and information useful to you in supporting your student's transition to Penn.

This Welcome Packet is designed to provide you with information about the University, the individual undergraduate schools, the Penn community, and campus programs and services.

## The Welcome Packet includes:

- \* University Parent Guide is filled with information on campus and student resources.
- \* Penn Parents brochure gives an overview of the Office of Parent Outreach and Development.
- New Parent Checklist provides a month-by-month overview of deadlines and recommended resources leading up to Move-In Day.
- ★ Important Dates for the 2017-2018 academic year provides all dates to note during the upcoming year.
- \* Penn Parents Newsletter will be mailed home once a semester and is our way of keeping you abreast of the vibrant Penn community.
- \* The First-Generation, Low-Income (FGLI) Program flyer, which describes resources for students who are in the first generation of their families to attend college and/or come from low-income backgrounds.

We hope that you will review these materials to become familiar with the next steps for your student. All of this information can also be accessed through our website, www.pennparents.upenn.edu. Closer to New Student Orientation, we will launch a mobile app to assist you with organizing your time on campus. Congratulations on your child's high school graduation, and enjoy your summer!

We look forward to seeing you in August.

Hurrah!

Your friends at Penn Parents

